
2866
Sponsor(s): Representatives Doumit, Sump, Reardon, Schoesler,
Linville, Kessler, Morris, Mulliken, Hatfield, Pearson, Grant,
Armstrong and McMorris

Brief Description: Limiting overlapping jurisdiction regarding the
permitting of storm water projects.

HB 2866 - DIGEST

(SUBSTITUTED FOR - SEE 1ST SUB)

Recognizes that the department of ecology is primarily
responsible for the approval of storm water projects.

Expresses a belief that once the department of ecology
approves a proposed storm water project, it is inappropriate for
the department of fish and wildlife to require a major redesign of
that project in order for the applicant to obtain hydraulic project
approval.

Declares that it is more appropriate for the department of
fish and wildlife to defer the design elements of a storm water
project to the department of ecology and focus its own efforts on
determining reasonable mitigation or conditions for the project
based upon the project’s potential harm to fish.

Declares an intent of the legislature to restore some balance
over conditions attached to hydraulic permits, and to minimize
overlapping state regulatory authority regarding storm water
projects in order to reduce waste in both time and money while
still providing ample protection for fish life.


